
 

LUXEMBOURG TAX POLICY 
WHERE DO STAND AND WHAT COMES NEXT 

  

INVITATION​  
Dear Members, 
  
Owing to the inclement weather on February 27​th​, Christina Leomy Voight has kindly offered 
to rerun the tax event. Therefore, we are delighted to invite you, again to a presentation 
and discussion on Luxembourg tax policy on 
 ​  

THURSDAY 26​th​ March, 2020 
 

At 
 

The Offices of ATOZ 
Heienhaff - Aerogolf Center, 1736 Senningerberg 

 
COMMENCING AT 18:00 

Topics covered will be : 
DAC/ATAD II -How to implement the new rules in practice. 
Luxembourg tax reform - where do we stand on the measures announced in the coalition 
agreement?  
VAT update - outcome of VAT group implementaion in Luxembourg and VAT deduction rights for 
holding companies 
 
The event will be led by Christina Leomy-Voight, Principal of ATOZ specializing in 
International and Corporate tax. 
 
A ​tax professional since 2008, Christina has experience in Luxembourg and international tax advisory 
as well as tax compliance with a focus on the private equity and real estate sectors. She advises a 
wide range of international investors on direct tax aspects of cross-border operations, set-up of 
investment structures, reorganisations and exit planning. 
 
 
The fees for the event are: 
 

Members Euro 20.00 
Guest and non-members: Euro 30.00 
Students Euro 15.00 
 

Free for those persons who attended, or paid for the event on February 27​th​. 
 

Fees include refreshments  
  
Yours 

David Bannerman,  
President 


